
E N C H A N T E D  C A R E  L E A R N I N G  C E N T E R  

DUBLIN NEWS 

Upcoming Important Dates 
January 1—Enchanted Care closed for New Year’s Day 
January 26th—Winter Open House 
February18th—Enchanted Care closed for Professional Development 
Day 

Important Tax Statement Information 
All 2018 tax statements are available on our parent portal ALMA. You 
can access this portal through our website or at:                           
https://nlci511.getalma.com                                                                           
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Change of Clothes 
Please take a peek in your child’s cubby to check on his/her change of 
clothes.  Please make sure the extra clothing is the proper size and is 
weather appropriate for the season. 

Outdoor Play 
Our children will go outdoors for large muscle play twice each day if 
the temperature (inclusive of wind chill) is above 25°F.  Please be sure 
to bring your child a coat, hat, and gloves (marked with his/her name).  
The children will stay inside if it is below 25°F or wet outside. 



Referral Program  

We have an amazing referral program! For each family you refer to      
Enchanted Care (any location) you will receive FREE TUITION for one 
week. 
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